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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 3 - Spring Term - 26.01.18 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
This week has been another busy week in school. Year 3/4 have been to Space2Learn for their computing this half 
term. The children used the Lego Wedo where they programmed animals to turn, make noises and much more. 
Year 5/6 have also been busy this week at High Tunstall for a cross country event and at Mill House for a swimming 
gala. Well done to everyone who took part! 
On Thursday, members of St. Peter’s Elwick Junior Leadership Team visited Hart’s Junior Leadership Team to  
discuss ways in which they may help improve both schools and Mrs Hill was very  
impressed with their evaluations and suggestions.  
Wishing all of our families a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Heaton 

A Message From the Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of The Week 

Early Years - Joseph Langstaff 

Year 1/2 - Grace Appleton 

Year 3/4 - Ata Sert 

Year 5/6 - Ryan Hedley Price 

 

Hart Citizen  

Early Years - Will Stanworth 

Year 1/2 - Isla Jamieson 

Year 3/4 - Ava Thompson 

Year 5/6 - Freya Pounder 

 

Maths Award   

Early Years - Dylan Clarke 

Year 1/2 - Jacob Laybourn 

Year 3/4 - Isaac Bage 

Year 5/6 - Carys Stoker 

 

Golden Quill  

Early Years - Grace Clark 

Year 1/2 - Macy-Jay Kinners-

ley 

Year 3/4 - Luke Wilkinson 

Year 5/6 - Rebecca Weston 

Award Winners This Week 

Monday 29th January - Year 6 Space2Learn all day. Packed lunch needed. 
Monday 29th January - Non uniform day - voluntary contribution to support Hartle-
pool United Football Club. 
Thursday 1st February - Harry Potter Book Night - Community Hub Central - 4.00pm 
- 5.30pm. Tickets £5.00 suitable for children over 5 years. 
Monday 5th February - Year 2 Skipping Festival - Brierton Sports Centre. 
Thursday 8th February - Careers and Aspirations Day - Parents who would be willing 
to come into school to talk about their career please contact the school. 
Friday 9th February - Break up today for half term. 
Monday 19th February - Return to school after half term. 
Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd February - Year 3/4 Ford Castle Residential. 
Monday 5th March, Tuesday 6th March & Wednesday 7th March - 3.30pm - 6.00pm - 
Parent Consultation dates. A letter will be sent home closer to the time with the  
designated dates for your child’s class. 
Friday 23rd February - APP at High Tunstall for 
Rugby - 1.30pm - 2.30pm. 
Thursday 29th March - Easter Service in Hart 
Church - 1.30pm - 2.30pm. 
Thursday 29th March - Break up for Easter  
holidays. 
Monday 16th April - Return to school. 

Breakfast Club 
If you are interested in your child coming to breakfast 
club we have places most days. The cost is £3.00 per 

day with breakfast provided. Please contact the school 
office if you would like more information. Thank you. 


